



18 DEC 2019

PROGRAMME UPDATE

SECTION 6: Working Together for Change Parent Carer Forum

We continue to work with and promote Working Together for Change the Dudley Parent Carer Forum as the platform where parents and carers can share their knowledge of caring for a disabled child or young person.

The <u>Forum's latest newsletter (Edition 13)</u> is now out and contains news on the SEND Improvement Programme, what's happening locally for children with special educational needs and disabilities as well as an update on the National Network of Parent Carer Forums (NNPCF) and the role Dudley has had.

Their website also helps to signpost parents to advice and information and to support them through their journey as carers of a disabled child or young person.

The Forum's' experience of what works and what doesn't work so well offers support to other parents and carers and also helps service providers and commissioners to focus their efforts on effective, high quality support. For more information about the Forum or to join please go to www.careandshare.uk/welcome

Contacts:

- Interim Director of Children's Services Catherine Knowles ath.knowles@dudley.gov.uk
- Interim Assistant Director Children's Services Helen Ellis helen.ellis@dudley.gov.uk
- **SEND Manager Sue Powell** susan.powell@dudley.gov.uk
- SEND Team Manager Rob Bennett <u>robert.x.bennett@dudley.gov.uk</u>
- SEND Programme Manager Simon Hickman simon.hickman@dudley.gov.uk
- SEND Programme Manager Paul Klein paul.klein@dudley.gov.uk

www.dudleyhealthandwellbeing.org.uk/sendimprovement





